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[Madison, WI] – Following Friday’s ruling by the Wisconsin State Supreme Court in the 
League of Women Voters vs. Evers case, Senate Majority Leader Scott Fitzgerald and Assembly 
Speaker Robin Vos released the following joint statement:  
 
“We are pleased by the Supreme Court’s common sense decision. The Court upheld a previously 
non-controversial legislative practice used by both parties for decades to enact some of the most 
important laws in the state.  
 
“This lawsuit, pursued by special interests and Governor Evers, has led to an unnecessary waste 
of taxpayer resources. We urge the governor to work with the Legislature instead of pursuing his 
political agenda through the courts.”  
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